May 5, 1992 Five Collepe Learning in Retirement General membership meeting
held in the Field House at
Smith College

Barbaras Southworth, the president called the meeting to order at 10.45 a.m. After
the president's remarks &n respect and affection for Harvey Friedman, one of the
founding persons of the 5CLIR, the membership observed silently its collective
trivute to our frieand.

s Chair of membership commitiee, greeted tune group and invited guesis
th us this day, to chalt with her concerning LIE if they wished to do so.
y I[reasuper, cffered his report, 2 copy of which is here attached for

Pat Keating
who were wi
Bil: lieson
the record

The Fresident dntroduced Jdean Stabell, the business meanager of the 5 Celleges Inc.
and expressed ihe appreciation of S5CLIR for Jean's puidance and help.

Lucy liciafee, Vice President; reported cn her work as lisbiglpfith outreach/community
service projecis, including service provided to the Fine irits Center at UMass., |
and Channel 57. lMcAfee reminded us that the new bylaws authorize the establishing
of a new committee for volunteer service activities and invited members who might
care to act in this area to spesk to her.

Sally ~awteon: chair Special events reporied a well subscribed trip to the
Wadsworth Athenaeum and the Mark Twain home on April 30, and announced the
following in prospect: Thealer party at the Miniatdve Lheater in Chester

for duly 15, 1992 matinee, the moduction of wils kufﬁﬁﬂs AND DREAMERS; she
introcuced Vimcent Dowling, the director of the theater, who spoke about the

play. ©Sally also announced an overnight excursiou to lewburyporte-informatien
sheets councerning this were distributed, Enother trip is plammed for April

1993 to Le led by Charloite Turgeon to Wiklismsburg, and snnouncement was made

of the possibility of offering some preparatory study sessions om 18th century
literature and other aspects of material culture of that period, to be cifered

by Keufman and Hubbard (Bill). Sally snnounced an art exhibit of works by

LIR members, 10 be held at Lathrop Community and urged all LIR api#is who wish

to show Lo sign upe...they plan to have the show availzble during October/November.
Rapoport, chair of the nomissting committee, presented the slate of candidates for
LIR three offices as well as for the council, and explained the wlectlion procedures
Southworth explained the procedures for seminar registration, and explained that

s gopy of the guidelines for seminar selection/registration will be included in

2 mailing to 211 members within the next few days.

Senders spoke for the curriculum committee, explained procedures for persons presen
bodsy to meet with their prospective moderaters, and said thal seminsrs would
commence the first week in Uctober.

Southworth expressed appreciestion for Nicole Vunn's service in arranging the
beunteous potluck lunch we were about to enjoy, and zcknowledged Bunn's service

in this sreas for the past two years. Southworth also acknowledged apprecistion

of Eleanor Redd's service as executive officer.

Mewbers and guests then socialiged over lunch.



